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Dear Parents 

 

 

Thank you to those parents and students who completed the survey we sent out last week. The data gathered has given us a clear 

direction in which we can now head when planning for next term. This is a whole new way of teaching for our teachers and a new way 

of learning for our students. No one has all the answers and we will continue to find a way through that we hope will support your 

childôs learning, as your childôs education is our main priority. These last couple of days our staff have been working collaboratively to 

create what we think will be the best way forward for your children. There will still be hiccups, but together we aim to support you and 

your child through ñto the other sideò. 

 

Thank you to our students for being so creative with their Easter Hats. Within our newsletter today you will see the amazing creative 

talent of all our students. Tomorrow, Thursday, at 10:00am, we will have our virtual assembly. You can access this through your childôs 

email. Please try to log in a few moments before 10:00am so that we are all ready to start on time. We are inviting all the family and we 

ask that your child wears their hat to this assembly. See you all tomorrow! 

 

I know that everyoneôs Easter preparations are vastly different to usual and it all seems a little weird and surreal but letôs all make the 

best of it. We can still make this Easter a happy celebration ï weôll just have to be a little more creative within the restrictions. It will 

definitely be a memorable Easter and something weôll talk about for years to come. 

 

When we reflect on why we even celebrate Easter at all, we need to remind ourselves that Jesus was crucified, buried within a tomb 

and rose from the dead on Easter Sunday. Why? To show us that there is hope if we just believe in Him. His was the ultimate act of 

love to show us The Way to new life. Perhaps we can all come out of this a little better than when it all began, with the help of God and 

the support and love of each other. 

 

On behalf of all the staff at St Josephôs I wish you all a very safe and 

happy Easter. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Judy Elks 
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